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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 7:27 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Cc: kimlauj@yahoo.com; Townsend, Tanya (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 800 Park Street

Hi Mai, this VB Fee was recommended for deletion on May 5
th

 (it goes before council on June 17
th

). Anyways at closing 

last Friday for sale the title company saw that it was a pending assessment and sent a check in to the City of Saint Paul. 

Keith Lor (651-7707-4260) is the husband of property owner Lora Vang. He is the contact person on this. He would like 

the check sent back if possible. I have CC’d him on this email. Please forward this to whoever is responsible for the check 

cashing etc. I am also CCing Tanya Townsend. Thanks. 

 

 

Joe Yannarelly 

DSI INSPECTOR III 
Department of Safety and Inspections 

375 Jackson Street 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-1920 

F: 651-266-1926 

joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

 

 


